
www.portludlowresort.com 

April 9, 2020 

Dear Loyal Friends, 

In an effort to do our part to prevent the spread of COVID-19 the Inn at Port Ludlow, the 
Fireside Restaurant and Port Ludlow Golf Course are closed temporarily. We care deeply for 
our staff, guests, the community and all stakeholders and want to keep everyone healthy and 
safe during this challenging time.  

Based on the information we have today, it is our hope and intention to reopen the hotel, 
restaurant and golf course on May 5th.  If there are changes to this date they will be posted here. 
We are looking forward to once again providing exceptional experiences to all of our friends. 

Please call the hotel between 10am – 3pm at 360.437.7000 or email 
reservations@portludlowresort.com.  You may also visit our website anytime to book rooms for 
stays after May 5th, 2020.  

The Port Ludlow Marina and Fuel Dock will be open on a limited basis. Please call 
360.437.0513 or email marina@portludlowresort.com 

Sincerely, 

The Port Ludlow Resort 
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